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The following is a comment on application P240422/F by Kathryn Thomas 

Nature of feedback: Objecting to the application 

Comment: Hereford is already struggling - our schools, roads, doctors, dentists, lack of activities god the 

children, etc. The proposed area is in a known flood plain and living in Hampton Bishop we already have an issue 

with floods from the Lugg river. 

l also believe this development breaches Hereford Core Strategy SS6,SS7,LD1 ,LD2, LD3 and NPPF 

116,117,120, 180-189,191,192,194. 

Attachment: 

Their contact details are as follows: 

First name: Kathryn 

Last name: Thomas 

Email 

Postcode: Hr1 4jr 

Address: Stepaside, Hampton Bishop, HR1 4JR 

lnfrastructure from section 106 to consider: The council would be mad to approve such an application but l 

guess it all depends on the size of the brown envelope!! 

Link l D: https://www.herefordshire.gov.uklinfo/200 1 42/planning_services/planning_application_search/details? 

id=240422 

Fo rm reference: FS-Case-606492860 


	Page 1

